
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS)           
Community Health Innovation & Promotion Section (CHIPS) team is            
excited to share an important collaboration opportunity. MDHHS   
launched the MI Indoor Air Ventilation Program in December 2022.                 
This program provides an additional mitigation strategy for clean air             
and respiratory illnesses such as asthma, RSV and COVID-19. Supplies   
are limited and will be offered on a first come, first served basis.

MDHHS has teamed up with a leading supplier                  
of safety and prevention equipment, and a                      
manufacturer of portable air cleaning systems,                   
to serve our partners in the state of Michigan.

Get Involved.
This partnership with MDHHS will be               
at no cost to your organization while 
supplies last.

To express interest in the MI Indoor Air                          
Ventilation Program, please click the 
button below to complete the form. 

Questions?
Please contact CHIPS at                                     
MDHHS-COVIDTestingSupport@michigan.gov.

For additional indoor air quality resources, 
view the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention’s recommendations on ventilation 
in buildings by clicking the button below.

REQUEST FORM CDC RECOMMENDATIONS

Let’s work together for cleaner, healthier air in our community spaces 
across Michigan. If your organization serves vulnerable populations in 
shared indoor spaces, you may be able to take part in a program to 
improve air quality and create safe environments for everyone.

MI Indoor Air Ventilation Program

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=h3D71Xc3rUKWaoku9HIl0fzeMs0c_dNEp5cqAxhmA9NUMkRRTzEzNjcxWUlQWVdETUFFNUE5RlpSUi4u
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/ventilation.html

